
Dear Friend, 

Hallelujah! Give thanks to the Lord, for he is good; his faithful love endures forever. 
Psalm 106:1 (CSB) 

Thank you so much for your generous support of the almost 2,800 retired ministers 
and widows you bless so faithfully. The Lord is using your gift to show our recipients 
that his faithful love truly endures forever! 

Wendell and Jeanetta Watson were married for 52 years and served churches in 
Oklahoma and Texas for 45 years before Wendell’s death in March 2005. After his 
death, Jeanetta struggled to make ends meet. She recently shared her story of being 
blessed by you with us.  

Mrs. Watson wrote, “What a blessing it has been for me to have my dignity and not 
be a burden to my family. The Lord has promised to love us and supply our needs if 
we obey his commands. As a 90-year-old pastor’s widow, he has done that through 
Mission:Dignity. Knowing that our 45 years of service have not been forgotten means 
so much to me. I pray the Lord’s blessings for you as I have been blessed.” 

It is our greatest honor to serve those who have faithfully served the Lord and are 
now in need. Each recipient receives between $275 and $750 per month, depending 
on their years of service and level of need. 

Never forget that 100% of your gift goes directly to assist these faithful servants.  

Many Blessings, 

 
Chad Vandiver 
Manager, Recipient Relations 
Mission:Dignity 
 
P.S. Mission:Dignity Sunday is June 22 this year! Go to MDSunday.org for more 
information on how to participate. 


